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Comments: I am deeply concerned about the wide ranging affect to the environment and availability of

recreational opportunities posed the Foothills Landscape Project. More details need clarifying and more public

comment is necessary for the full gravity of this project to be understood by all sides. Of particular concern to me

are the construction of hundreds of miles of bulldozer roads, the indiscriminate application of toxins on thousands

of acres of pristine forest and waterways, and the elimination of countless trails and camping locations. The

Chattahoochee Forest is an invaluable resource to the people, animals and environment of this region. I implore

the United States Forest Service to take the necessary steps to evaluate the impacts this rushed action will

cause and protect this vital resource from undue harm of short-sighted, self-interested, private industry. This

habitat has been entrusted to your hands, and must be managed for the good of the region, its wildlife and the

people who truly value it. Thank you for your consideration and stewardship of this treasured environment. 

 

Sincerely 

Zach McManus

Concerned Public Lands Owner


